
 

 

 

The make-up day for faculty and underclass pictures is October 28th in the career center for anyone who missed 

them on Tuesday the 20th.   

 

If you are a 10th, 11th or 12th grade student and had perfect attendance all four marking periods last year, and you 

didn’t receive a letter mailed to your home, please come and see Mrs. Spellman immediately.  Please do not 

wait until the day of the breakfast, please take care of it today. The perfect attendance breakfast will be Thursday, 
September 29th after homeroom.  You will receive a pass in homeroom on Thursday.   
 

There will be an Amnesty International meeting on Thursday the 29th after school in room 109. Anyone 

interested is welcome and there will be refreshments! 
 

Attn. Interact/Chowder fest Volunteers:  If you filled out an application, you will receive your job title in the 

mail soon. Please stop by Room 220 for further information. 
  

Ocean County Personnel and Guidance Association is hosting College Night at the Jersey Shore 

Thursday, October 6, 2016, 6:30 - 8:00 PM at the Pine Belt Arena - Toms River, NJ (Toms River North 

High School) Over 125 Colleges, Universities, Technical Schools, and the Armed Forces will be represented.   

Please see you guidance counselor for a complete list of the schools attending. 

 

Any boy interested in becoming a member of the boys swim team should attend an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, October 11th in room 4-4 at 2:30 pm.  

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

 WEDNESDAY - SEPTEMBER 28, 2016 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 


